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Upon final approval by the Division of Procurement Services, a case details page will be made part of this contract. 

 

 

Video Remote Instructions  

Implementation Plan: All State of Maine departments and agencies who wish 
to utilize VRI service should contact Jeff Ingram to set up account and receive 
user manuals to access via computer, mobile app, and the instructions for pre-
scheduled video interpreters. After all materials are provided, the state user 
will be encouraged to place a test call to ensure stable connection. SLUSA 
will provide live video conference demo to any state employee that 
request it.  

 


